
SUSPECTED CHILD ABUSE AND MALTREATMENT REPORTS 

Pursuant to law, BOCES staff/personnel must report all cases of suspected child abuse 
and maltreatment immediately.  Any BOCES official or employee who has reasonable 
cause to know or suspect that a child has been subjected to abuse or maltreatment 
must immediately report this to the New York Central Register for Child Abuse and 
Maltreatment in Albany.  A written report must be prepared and sent as well.  
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